
Holliston Community Farm Board 

Meeting minutes 

03/28/18 

 

Members in attendance:  James Taralli, Amine Benalli, Kriss Westland, Kristen and Dennis Serocki 

Guests: Gail Taralli 

Meeting called to order at 7:07 pm by Kriss and seconded by Amine 

Greenhouse will be a Gothic style 24x96.  The application for the site plan was filled out.  Bobby and PJ 
sent in the property plan and greenhouse plan to the planning board. 

We quickly discussed the manure that Dave Durbin has been dropping off at the farm.  We need to 
come up with a plan for where it should be dumped and how to handle it.  We will put it on the agenda 
for next meeting. 

Moved up to the planning board meeting 

Kriss showed the planning board the map for the placement of the greenhouse on the property. She also 
asked for the permit fees to be waived since it is a town property.  PJ said to the group that it would be 
about a 2 week process once the project gets started. 

The motion of the greenhouse was approved and so was the permit fees being waived. 

We left the planning meeting and adjourned 8:08pm 

  

 

  


